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Working smarter with schools: A reflection on how universities can work more effectively with secondary schools.
Scott Tompsett 
Adran y Gwyddorau Bywyd | Department of Life Sciences

Here we present data from the evaluation of the Trio Sci Cymru, schools science outreach project. 
Through a series of semi-structured interviews, and an innovative centre-staging art-based research method, partner universities (Aberystwyth, Bangor and Cardiff) identified potential barriers to working effectively with secondary schools. 
These include time and resource issues faced by schools, alongside the need for workshop opportunities to be engaging, yet aligned to the core curriculum.  
The research also identified a wealth of opportunities for more effective outreach which both benefits secondary schools and university partnerships, the lessons from which are being implemented by the Department of Life Sciences in developing new outreach activities.
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